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PRIME TIME SHUTTLE WILL DISCONTINUE ITS SERVICE EFFECTIVE JUNE 1, 2018 

 
 

Prime Time Shuttle will no longer provide Shared Ride Van Service at LAX beginning Friday, June 
1, 2018. LAWA Commercial Development Group (CDG) which oversees the service is continuing 
to communicate with Prime Time Shuttle to ensure they inform and redirect their customers to 
other ground transportation options. The LAX website will be updated to reflect the change and 
signs will be posted at their kiosk locations at each terminal. Any displaced passengers should 
be directed to Prime Time Shuttle by calling 800-733-8267.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
For questions or comments regarding this advisory please contact Landside Operations 
Manager, Richard Chong rchong@lawa.org  
 

Issue Date: May 30, 2018 
Subject:       Prime Time Shuttle Service Discontinuation on June 1, 2018 
 

*The LAX Operations Advisory will be posted on LAWA’s Airport Operations web 
site. Click here.   

 
 

mailto:rchong@lawa.org
https://www.lawa.org/en/groups-and-divisions/operations-and-emergency-management/airport-operations/lax-operations-advisory

